
Parental Involvement Policy 

2020-2021 
A strong home-school connection is critical for the positive achievement of students at Preston Hollow 

Elementary School. We are committed to open and clear communication in English and Spanish. All parents are 

given the opportunity to participate in their child's education in ways listed in this document. 

 
Communication and Student Learning 

• Parent Teacher Conferences 

Major District-wide conferences will occur on October 5, 2020 and February 22, 2021 from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 

p.m. Parents may also contact teachers/administrators to schedule individual conferences during teacher 
planning periods or before/after school. 

 
• Report Card and Special Notices 

Report cards will be sent home at the end of each nine-week period with students. The dates are 

indicated on the student calendar sent home with each student at the beginning of the school year. 

The calendar is also available on the DISD web site atwww.dallasisd.org. 

• IB Exhibition 5th grade 

Parents/legal guardians and older students in a school are informed and encouraged to contribute 

their expertise and feedback. They may act as mentors where appropriate. 

The entire learning community is involved in the exhibition, either in the organization and timing, in 

accessing resources (including primary resources in the wider community) or as mentors 

throughout the process. The community celebrates with students at the exhibition celebration. 

 
Volunteers 

Visiting the School 

It is very important that you sign in upon entering our campus in the main office. You will receive a 
visitor's sticker in order to go to a designated area of the school. 

 
• School Volunteers 

We welcome the services of volunteers. A background check and training are required for volunteers. 
Please see Mrs. Graham for more information. 

 
School Decision-Making and Community Collaboration 

Site Based-Decision Making Committee (SBDM) 

The SBDM is an advisory committee. Members are elected and appointed to serve on this committee.  

The meetings are held in November, December, February, April and May of the 2020-2021 School Year 

at 4:00 p.m. in the PHES Library. Dates will be sent home with students. 

 

http://www.dallasisd.org/

